
 

 

Dear Neighbors, 

We are delighted to announce the highly anticipated bi-annual Community-wide yard sale.  
Mark your calendars for Saturday, September 23rd, as our Clubhouse parking spaces, the 
grassy fields at Marblestone Dr, and your driveway will transform into a bustling hub of bargains 
and treasures.  
 

We invite all residents to participate by setting up their own selling stations on community 
grounds if necessary. 
 

To ensure a smooth experience for everyone involved, we kindly ask that participants familiarize 
themselves with the 2023 guidelines provided in conjunction with this message. 
 

We encourage each participant to bring their creativity forward when it comes to signage! Direct 
the avid shopper to your street with your unique signs but do not forget to remove them all by 
the end of the weekend! 
 

Remember: one person's clutter could be another person's prized possession. So gather your 
gently used items that need new homes and prepare them for their debut!  

 

 
 
Yours, 
Prince William County Center  
Social Committee 

 

 

 


